
Lifeline and Tribal Lands Discounts 

Great Plains Communications provides Internet and telecommunications services within its service 
areas. For specific product and pricing information in your area, please visit gpcom.com/fibernow or 
contact us by phone at 888.343.8014.  

Great Plains Communications participates in the Lifeline government benefit program to make 
qualifying broadband internet and residential telephone service per household* more affordable to 
eligible low-income individuals and families. Monthly discounts up to $9.25 are available to qualifying 
customers. 

To be eligible for Lifeline you must be enrolled in one or more of the following assistance programs or 
and/or meet specified income requirements noted below. 

• Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP)
• Supplemental Security Income (SSI)
• Medicaid
• Federal Public Housing Assistance (FPHA)
• Veterans Pension or Survivors Benefit Programs
• Income is at or below 135% of the Federal Poverty guidelines

A subscriber who lives on federally recognized Tribal lands and is eligible, may receive a monthly 
discount up to $34.25. To be eligible the household* must participate in one of the above-listed 
qualifying programs or one of the following Tribal specific federal assistance programs: 

• Tribal Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (Tribal TANF)
• Tribal Head Start
• Bureau of Indian Affairs General Assistance
• Food Distribution Program on Indian Reservations (FDPIR)

Customers may apply for discounts on-line at https://www.lifelinesupport.org/ or by contacting Great 
Plains Communications at 888.343.8014. 

Lifeline service is not transferable. Only eligible consumers may enroll in the program. Consumers who 
willfully make false statements to obtain Lifeline service can be fined, imprisoned or barred from the 
program. * A household is defined as any individual or group of individuals who live together at the same 
address and share income and expenses. 
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